
 
 
 

4 December 2017 

 

Please be advised early School closures taking place during December: 
 

 Tuesday 12th at 3.00 pm for Year 8 Parental Consultation  

 Monday 18th at 12.25 pm for Years 13 & 14 Parental Consultation 

 Wednesday 20th at 12.15 pm for the Christmas break  
 
School will be closed to pupils from Thursday 21 December through to Tuesday 2 January. 
 
School will re-open Wednesday 3 January 2018. 
 

 

 

W E Thompson 
Headmaster 

 


